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Department of Planning & Environment
PO Box 58
DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Wayne

SUBJECT: PLANNING PROPOSAL (PP_2017_WEDDI_002_00) TO AMEND WEDDIN LEP
2011 (AMENDMENT 2) TO PROVIDE ADDITIONAL R5 LARGE LOT
RESIDENTIAL LAND AT GRENFELL

I refer to the abovementioned Planning Proposal with specific reference to the finalization of the LEP due
on 21/7/2018.

Please be advised that due to recent workloads causing delays in the process Council requests an extension
of four months for the LEP to be finalised.

If you ave any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on 02 63431212,
7
Y faithfully
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